
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13 April 2022 
 
To: All Local Authorities 

 
Re:           Resolution from the Members of Westmeath County Council 
 

 
A Chara, 
 
I write to inform you that at the March 2022 meeting of Westmeath County Council, the 
following resolution was adopted and it was agreed to circulate it to all Local Authorities for 
support: 
 
“That Westmeath County Council corresponds to all relevant Government Departments 

requesting a further reduction of taxes on fuel as the escalating costs are having a 

serious impact on farming communities, industry and the public as they go about their 

daily lives, and that such reduction be passed on in full to the customer.” 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Anne Galvin 
Meetings Administrator 
Corporate Services 
0449332247 
0879196777 
anne.galvin@westmeathcoco.ie 
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